
Library News -- IFLA reports on “COVID-19 and the Global Library
Field” (2020/08/25)

 

The International Federation of Library Associations and Institutions released a survey report on how
the global library community responded to the Coronavirus Pandemic. (https://www.ifla.org/covid-
19-and-libraries) The report listed various best practices and successful stories of libraries around the
world in fighting against the epidemic. Macao was mentioned nine times in the report, and among
these nine times, specific introductions to the practice of the University of Macau Library appeared
twice. 


